KEVIN HOLLINRAKE MP



HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SW1A 0AA

António Horta-Osório Chief Executive Lloyds Banking Group 10 Gresham Street London EC2V 7AE

26th November 2018

Dear Mr. Horte-Orono

Many thanks for your response, via Adrian White, on behalf of the Group. I am afraid that your response does not address the queries we have raised. First and foremost, we were writing to you, individually, as CEO of the LBG Plc, and not the Corporate body. All queries we have raised should not require the investigation of a third party as they relate directly to your actions as CEO.

In particular, there are a series of queries about the treatment of Sally Masterton. These are not matters that fall within the remit of the Dobbs Review, so require a response.

Yours sincerely,

Kevin Hollinrake MP

Co-Chair for the All-Party Parliamentary Group on Fair Business Banking

Email: kevin.hollinrake.mp@parliament.uk Tel: 020 7219 4746

Constituency Office: 9 Hanover House, Market Place, Easingwold, York YO61 3AD Tel: 01347 666880